September 21, 2016

To
The Umrao Institute of Medical Science & Research
Mira Road (E) 401 107

Dear Sir,

| would like to express my deep gratitude to you for getting my Cataract Surgery
done at Wockhardt Hospitals totally free of cost. | would not have been able to
get this surgery done without your kind support.

Thank you once again for all the support that you have extended to me.
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(MRS.) BHARATI SHETTY

Opp. L& T Gate No.7

8/9, R.No.46, Rain Sadan

Prem Nagar, Shakti Vihar Road
Powai, Mumbai 400 072



